
Kids’ Holiday Choir 2017 
Is your child interested in singing? 

 

Who’s it for? 

Children from year 2 to year 8 who are keen on music and singing.  

 

Who’s running it? 

Sara Brown, a music teacher with extensive experience working with children and choirs. 

Mhairi Rowbottom, a performing arts student. 

 

What will we be doing? 

Basic singing training, rehearsing fun songs, singing and moving to some elementary 

choreography. 

 

Where? 

Room 4 at Opoho Primary School (unless we get so many enrolments that we need a bigger 

space!). Performance venue to be confirmed. 

 

When? 

Monday 18th December, Tuesday 19th December, Wednesday 20th December from 2pm to 

4pm. We will perform a short concert for families and friends at the end of the workshops. 

 

How much? 

$30 per child. 

 

What to bring to rehearsals? 

A water bottle and a sun hat for break time. 

 

What to do next? 

Fill in the form at the link below: 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYEyWpFnwtV8GkjrNxvMfWAkioPHczwcw

ap69Q-pXzBiASZg/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

or email kelpiebrown@gmail.com if you have any questions. 
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